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Last June, when the La Crosse public works board started work on refining the  city's garbage
rules, they hoped to have the new rules in place by the time  college students evacuated the city
this May.  Now the board has put that  deadline in doubt by agreeing to a second month-long
delay on the rules as  critics complain about the scope of the new regulations.  

         

Public works director, Dale Hexom.  Among the biggest complaints from  landlords on the new
rules are ones that involve limiting big item pick-up and  increasing the requirements for using
dumpsters at rentals.   
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